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Three drop-side cribs are recalled as CPSC joins child 
safety groups in crib education campaign video for new 
parents

The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) recently joined three child 

safety organizations to release "Safe Sleep for Babies," a new crib safety video aimed 

at helping all new parents avoid suffocation, strangulation and entrapment risks. CPSC 

also announced three new recalls of dangerous drop-side cribs.
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Collaborating with CPSC on the video, which is moderated by TV journalist Joan 

Lunden, were the American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP), Keeping Babies Safe (KBS) 

and New York-Presbyterian/Morgan Stanley Children's Hospital.

Meanwhile, CPSC recently recalled nearly 40,000 drop-side cribs due to concerns 

about “entrapment, suffocation and fall hazards.” More than 34,000 of these were for 

Heritage Collection 3-in-1 drop-side cribs, which were manufactured in Vietnam and 

retailed at K-Mart nationwide from February 2007 through October 2008 for about 

$130.

The remaining recalls were for drop side cribs (a) manufactured in China and sold 

online at Ababy.com, Babyage and other Web Retailers from December 2004 through 

January 2009 under the “Longwood Forest” or “Angel Line” label for about $140; and 

(b) manufactured in the United States and China and sold at Ethan Allen stores from 

January 2002 through December 2008 for between $550 and $900.

The "Safe Sleep for Babies" video, which aims to educate new and expectant parents 

and caregivers on crib safety while they are at the hospital or visiting their pediatrician's 

office, is part of CPSC's Safe Sleep Initiative, a multi-pronged effort aimed at reducing 

crib deaths and injuries. In addition to this education effort, CPSC's Safe Sleep 

Initiative includes the development of new crib standards, warnings about drop-side 

cribs, sleep positioners, and infant slings, and the recall of millions of cribs in the past 

five years.
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CPSC will distribute the video online and through its network of about 100 hospitals 

nationwide. NewYork-Presbyterian/Morgan Stanley Children's Hospital plans to make 

the video available to all families as part of their parent education programs, and 

provide copies to hospitals in the NewYork-Presbyterian Hospital Healthcare System. 

The American Academy of Pediatrics will promote the video to its 60,000 members and 

will feature it on AAP's parents-focused website, www.healthychildren.org, where it will 

be available for download.

Source: Consumer Product Safety Commission For more information on the crib 

recalls, go here. You can view the video here.

Families interested in learning more about our firm's legal services, including legal 
representation for children who have suffered serious injuries in Washington, D.C.,  
Maryland and Virginia due to medical malpractice, defective products, birth-related 
trauma or other injuries, may ask questions or send us information about a particular 
case by phone or email. There is no charge for contacting us regarding your inquiry. An 
attorney will respond within 24 hours.

All contents copyrighted 2010 Patrick Malone & Associates except where copyright 
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